


The City of Fort Lauderdale is pleased to announce 
that the transformation of the Las Olas Marina is 
moving forward. As of October 1st, 2021, the Las Olas 
Marina is being operated by Suntex Marinas as part 
of a public/private partnership agreement between 
Suntex Marinas and the City of Fort Lauderdale.

Construction of the new Las Olas Marina is expected to 
begin in early 2022 and is estimated to take 24 months  
to complete. The $70 million project will be built and  
paid for by Suntex Marinas. Plans for the new Las Olas 
Marina include:

• 7,000 linear feet of dockage

• a three-story 31,000-square-foot marine services
building with a casual restaurant, ship store, office space,
a gym, a swimming pool, and an outdoor patio

• a two-story 15,000-square-foot upscale waterfront
restaurant with outdoor dining areas

Upon completion, the Las Olas Marina project will create 
a signature destination offering spectacular views of the 
Intracoastal Waterway that will enhance Fort Lauderdale’s 
position as the “Yachting Capital of the World.” 

As part of the transition, current marina users will need to 
reach out to Suntex directly for assistance on matters related 
to their use of the marina. For inquiries about slip availability 
or for more information, please contact marina team 
members directly at 954-756-6557 or lasolas@suntex.com.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 
or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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